
MARYMOUNT HIGH SCHOOL 

MEMO: TO ALL STAFF 

PARENTS/GUARDIANS AND STUDENTS 

 

Season’s greetings to you all I do hope that you are keeping well during this challenging 

time. May the New Year 2021 be filled with peace and good health. 

Please be informed that classes will resume online on January 4, 2021. 

However, we are organizing ourselves to start face to face engagement of our students 

further on in the month of January 2021. During this time, we will engage you in various 

sensitization and consultation sessions to facilitate a smooth transition. 

Be reminded that your parent contribution is well needed and will assist us greatly in 

making face to face engagement possible. 

Do check the website occasionally for further information. I look forward to the 

continued partnership as we seek to educate the nation’s children. 

May God’s blessings continue to be with you and your family. 

 

Thank You 

Renee Lawrence (Mrs.) 

Acting Principal 

 


